

Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Monday 27 June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers.

TEACHER STRIKE 30 JUNE - OUR SCHOOL WILL BE PROVIDING MINIMAL SUPERVISION

On 21 June the NSW Teachers Federation directed its members to strike for 24 hours on Thursday 30 June 2022.

While our school will still be open, we will be only be providing minimal supervision of students on this date as a result of the strike. Minimal supervision means that onsite teaching and learning continues, however, temporary class structures and a modified timetable are required to meet safety and supervision requirements.

Our focus remains the learning and wellbeing of our students. The department is prioritising work to resolve a new Teachers Award, with dates for arbitration in the Industrial Relations Commission reserved for October.

Regards
Androula Kavallaris
Androula Kavallaris
Principal



Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Monday 27 June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

TEACHER STRIKE 30 JUNE - OUR SCHOOL WILL BE PROVIDING MINIMAL SUPERVISION

On 21 June the NSW Teachers Federation directed its members to strike for 24 hours on Tursday 30 June 2022.

While our school will still be open, we will be only be providing minimal supervision of students on this date as a result of the strike. Minimal supervision means that onsite teaching and learning continues, however, temporary class structures and a modified timetable are required to meet safety and supervision requirements.

Our focus remains the learning and wellbeing of our students. The department is prioritising work to resolve a new Teachers Award, with dates for arbitration in the Industrial Relations Commission reserved for October.

Regards
**Androula Kavallaris
Principal